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Pillsbury, Clare (CI-StPaul)

From: Swanson, Christopher (CI-StPaul)
Sent: Monday, October 12, 2020 2:42 PM
To: grevering.sph@gmail.com
Cc: Pillsbury, Clare (CI-StPaul)
Subject: RE: 807 Hamline Ave N

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Completed

We will remove the Q3 2020 assessment from the roster and enter a Legislative hearing to remove the Q2 2020 
assessment. 
 
Thanks for bringing this to our attention. 
 
Chris  
 

From: grevering.sph@gmail.com <grevering.sph@gmail.com>  
Sent: Monday, October 12, 2020 2:36 PM 
To: Swanson, Christopher (CI-StPaul) <Christopher.Swanson@ci.stpaul.mn.us> 
Subject: FW: 807 Hamline Ave N 
Importance: High 
 

Think Before You Click: This email originated outside our organization. 

 
Chris, 
Please see question from Aspen. 
 
Greg Revering  
Chief Manager 
St. Paul Haulers LLC. 
grevering.sph@gmail.com 
 
763-295-2054 
 

From: Stacey Sanders <ssanders@aspenwaste.com>  
Sent: Monday, October 12, 2020 2:01 PM 
To: grevering.sph@gmail.com 
Cc: Cydnee Bauman <cbauman@aspenwaste.com> 
Subject: 807 Hamline Ave N 
Importance: High 
 
Afternoon Greg, 
In March we received and granted a service hold on the address above from 3/20/20 to 9/20/20.  The services were put 
on hold but billing unfortunately was not stopped.  With that said Q2 ($77.36) and Q3 (77.36) of 2020 were sent to the 
city in error and the property should not be assessed these 2 amounts.  I know I can still pull back Q3 as we just sent but 
how do we handle Q2?   
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Thank you 
 
Stacey Sanders 
Aspen Waste Systems  
Office Operations Manager 
612-884-8017 
ssanders@aspenwaste.com 
 

 
 


